
Date: March 26 2010

Mr J Stevenson
Telefonica O2 UK Limited
218 Purley Way
Croydon
CR0 4XG

John de Wilton Preston (01992) 564111
email: jpreston@eppingforestdc.gov.uk

Dear Mr Stevenson

Re: O2 Masts, Waltham Abbey

I refer to my letter of March 4 2010 and my e-mail to you, which was sent the following week. 

We had a very positive meeting on February 11 2010, and I was disappointed that I do not appear 
to have heard anything further from O2 despite the above communications.

It is appreciated that you were passing matters onto colleagues with particular technical expertise, 
but I am sure that you will not be surprised to hear that I am being pressed to advise others of 
where we have got to; and I do not want to give a negative impression where one is not actually 
warranted. 

I would therefore appreciate an update on the queries I posed in paragraphs 4-6 of my letter of 
March 4. I will be copying this letter to one of the key councillors who has been asking about 
progress.

Yours sincerely

John de Wilton Preston
Director of Planning & Economic Development

cc Cllr Ms Syd Stavrou


